
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
7 December 2022 
 
 
MEC CHILOANE TO WISH PHANDIMFUNDO SECONDARY MATRICS WELL ON 
THEIR RESCHEDULED EXAM  
 
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane will on Thursday, 8 December 2022, visit 
Etwatwa in Ekurhuleni to extend his well wishes to the 53 matriculants from 
Phandimfundo Secondary School for their rescheduled Economics examination. 
 
This follows an incident where these matriculants were allegedly prevented from writing 
their Economics Paper 1 exam on 1 November 2022 due to false reports of service 
delivery protests in the area at the time.  
 
Accordingly, the Department of Basic Education gave these learners a concession to 
write this paper on Thursday, 8 December 2022.  
 
 
Members of the media may attend as follows: 
 
Date:   Thursday, 8 December 2022 
Time:  08:00 AM 
Address: Phandimfundo Secondary School 

13625 Chris Hani Drive, Emaphupheni  
 
 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 

Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

  

For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, follow us on our 

website and social media platforms: 

 

Facebook: The Gauteng Department of Education 

Twitter: @EducationGP1 

Instagram: @gautengdepartmentofeducation  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 

Education's portal at https://education.gauteng.gov.za  
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